
 
Full opening – 8​th​ March and Family Fast Day 2021 

Dear parents and guardians,  

I hope everyone is well and you enjoyed the half term break. 

Full opening – 8​th​ March 

We are delighted with the news that all children can return to school on 8​th March. The school staff                   

can’t wait to have all the children back in their classrooms. Further communication and guidance               

about full opening will be provided early next week​. In the meantime, if your child is at home,                  

please continue with remote learning as best you can so that your child’s transition back into the                 

classroom and our curriculum is as smooth as possible. We are so thankful to parents and children at                  

home for the effort and resilience you have shown to date. Please keep it going. 

Family Fast Day 2021 

 

We are now in the season of Lent and children will be participating in virtual school assemblies and                  

collective acts of worship over the coming weeks in the build up to Easter. This Friday is Family Fast                   

Day and this year we are supporting Cafod’s ‘Walk for Water’ campaign.  

To support this cause we’re encouraging children in school and at home to enjoy a sponsored walk                 

on Friday this week. Any voluntary contributions collected can be brought into school when the               

children return.  

Stay safe and thanks for your continued support,  

Mr Jevons 

 

 


